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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

I am delighted that we will be welcoming back our P1-P3 children on Monday the 22nd of 

February 2021 and hope that it will not be too long before all children are physically back in 

school. On Monday, P1-P3 children will enter the school by which ever gate they used prior 

to the physical school closure and line up at their usual places in their respective 

playgrounds.  

 

Both playgrounds will be supervised by school staff from 8:50am to allow children to be 

dropped off.  It is vital that all adults wear a mask and maintain a social distance.  It is 

important that parents and carers do not congregate at the school gates as we continue 

our efforts to supress the virus.  If this is not adhered to, then I may need to consider 

staggered starts which would be less than helpful if families are picking up children at 

different stages in the school.  

 

It is also very important that you do not send your child to school if they are experiencing 

any COVID symptoms. If this is the case, you should arrange a test for your child. Children 

should not attend school while they wait on their result. 

 

Uniform 

 

All children attending school should wear their school uniform (no ties at present).  In the 

case of P1-P3 children, they can come to school dressed in warm sports clothes on the days 

that they have P.E outdoors.  Here is a reminder of the days and times.   

 

P1a Mondays & Tuesdays 

P1b Mondays & Thursdays 

P2 Mondays & Tuesdays 

P3/2 Tuesdays & Wednesdays 

P3 Monday & Thursdays 

 

Arrangements for P4-P7 children attending school 

 

Those children in P4-P7 who have been attending school will now line up in the upper 

playground. P6/P7 children should line up and enter the building where both P7 classes 

lined up prior to the school closure.  P4/P5 children will line up just beyond the door at the 

boys’ toilets.  There will be staff on hand to direct the children. There will be no formal P.E 

 



days for P4-P7 children who are attending school and so they should wear their uniform 

every day. P5-P7 who pay for school meals should continue to pay for them as they did 

before the Christmas holiday.  

 

Arrangements for P4-P7 children not attending school 

 

Learning will continue to be facilitated on Showbie for the time being and any updates will 

be communicated via e-mail. 

 

Breakfast Club and Afterschool Care  

 

There will be no breakfast club or afterschool care provision for the time being. I will 

communicate any changes to this when I receive any updated information.  

 

I wish to thank everyone for the support you have given your child/ren with online learning 

and the positive feedback you have given to us as we continue to navigate these difficult 

times.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Paul Cassidy 

Head Teacher 


